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Covering classic and contemporary organization development (OD) techniques, this is a comprehensive text on individual, team,
and organizational change. Incorporating OD ethics and values into each chapter, Donald L. Anderson provides discussion of
the real-world application of these theoretical ideas. In-depth case studies that follow major content chapters allow
students to immediately apply what they have learned. In today’s challenging environment of increased globalization, rapidly
changing technologies, economic pressures, and expectations in the contemporary workforce, this book is an essential
tool.This textbook covers the fundamentals of organizational development and change (ODC) theory while offering a
comprehensive, structured, and systematic approach to guide change management strategies at the organization level. It
provides an in-depth understanding of and the tools necessary for designing, diagnosing, implementing and evaluating
organizational change interventions. Students will be exposed to case studies in ODC from selected international and
Caribbean/Latin American organizations, demonstrating ODC in practice across a broad geographical context. This textbook, the
first to offer a macro-level perspective of ODC, provides students with the tools needed to be successful in implementing
change into today's organizations.Organization Development: Strategies for Changing Environments, Second Edition, aims to
help managers of the future successfully plan for and manage changes in the workplace. The book teaches students how to
conceptualize and implement planned interventions to increase organizational effectiveness. Building on the success of the
previous edition, Smither, Houston, and McIntire maintain the foundational and historical organization development content
while incorporating a number of key changes: new material on change management, globalization, diversity, sustainability,
ethics, talent management, and emotional intelligence; a greater emphasis on the practical application of the theory; new
case studies focusing on current business dilemmas that align with the chapter objectives. This edition brings this classic
book into the 21st century, making it a valuable resource for students of organizational development, organizational
behavior, change management, and leadership.As a follow-up to a 2010 volume on organizational change-related consulting, the
book continues to push our thinking about the dynamics involved in consulting with change leaders and intervening in the
change process. Consulting for organizational change is a special type of consultation, with its own complex set of
conditions and needs for a broad range of skills and competencies, which include distinct needs for the client-consultant
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relationship, superior consulting/facilitation skills, an expertise in human and organizational systems, and, as emphasized
in the volume, the masterful “use of self.” As with our prior edited collection, this volume is a joint publication in the
Research in Management Consulting and Contemporary Trends in Organization Development and Change book series. The dual focus
is intended to reflect the importance of quality consulting for change across both the management consulting and Organization
Development (OD) fields. It follows a long history of interest in how consulting affects organization change, what works,
and, perhaps most importantly for generating theory and insight into the change process, why it works. The book contains
fourteen chapters that frame the changing nature of the organizational change challenge, explore the use of self in
intervening in organizations, and examine different change frameworks and perspectives, sharing various reflections and
personal insights into the underlying challenges of consulting to bring about organizational change. Our underlying goal is
to advance the theory and practice of effective organizational change consultation, stimulating thinking and discussion among
change practitioners and researchers so that this work and profession continue to grow and evolve. ENDORSEMENT: “Consultation
for Organization Change Revisited offers a clear map of the dominant thinking about how consultants intervene to help
organizations create an alternative future. It nicely answers the question of "What is Organization Development." It also has
a memory so that you see the arc of the field over time, which gives an important perspective. Organization change is
complicated work, this book makes it clearer.” ~ Peter Block Author of Flawless ConsultingCases and Exercises in Organization
Development & Change, Second Edition encourages students to practice organization development (OD) skills in unison with
learning about theories of organizational change and human behavior. The book includes a comprehensive collection of cases
about the OD process and organization-wide, team, and individual interventions, including global OD, dialogic OD, and OD in
virtual organizations. In addition to real-world cases, author Donald L. Anderson gives students practical and experiential
exercises that make the course material come alive through realistic scenarios that managers and organizational change
practitioners regularly experience.In a tumultuous global business environment, change is a constant. Organizations are
affected by many factors from the local economy to global competition. To be successful they must do more than react to
changes, they need to be proactive. Organization Development Fundamentals provides a starting point for those interested in
learning more about taking this proactive approach. The authors explore the many facets of organization development and
change management, including the theories, models, and steps necessary to complete the process. This is a perfect resource
for professionals who are just starting out in the OD field or who want to brush-up on the basics. After reading this book,
you will be able to: Define organization development and change management. Implement a change effort. Understand the
competencies required of successful change agents. Recognize and solve ethical dilemmas related to change.Appreciative
Inquiry (AI) is one of the most exciting and increasingly recognized concepts in facilitating organizational change. This
book studies AI in depth, illustrating the method of asking particular questions and envisioning the future, encouraging
staff to consider both the positive and negative systems in place and to recognize the need to implement change. It
demonstrates how AI can be practically applied through positive psychology, understanding various perspectives and trialling
tested approaches to create change through conversation. Case studies from organizations that have already integrated
conversational methods into their change management practice show the value and effectiveness of the processes and how to
promote, create and generate such conversations yourself. Written in jargon-free language, this is an excellent resource for
you to discover the benefits that conversational techniques can bring to your organization and its performance. Appreciative
Inquiry for Change Management explains the theory and practice of AI, World Cafe, Open Space and other conversational
approaches for facilitating organizational development (OD).Organization Development and Transformation is a paperback
collection of 46 readings that focuses on how people and organizations and people in organizations function, and how to make
them function better. This new edition includes coverage of classic OD articles, new cutting edge coverage of topics such as
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self-directed teams, centers of excellence and learning organizations.This book brings new perspectives to classic issues in
the field such as organizational complexity, change leadership, emotional intelligence and interorganizational change.Change
Management is a crucial process for gaining the competitive advantage that is the goal of many organisations. Leaders and
change agents are often faced with conflicting challenges of motivating and understanding increasingly diverse workforces,
accounting to stakeholders and planning for the future in a chaotic environment. Comprising 12 chapters in 6 parts, the text
opens with an explanation of the environment of change faced by organisations today. It then deals with managing
organisational development, which is a planned process of change which is often subject to the incursions of organisational
transformation, a more dramatic and unpredictable type of change. With the field of organisational change continuing to
evolve, especially in an international context, future directions of change management are also discussed. Finally, to
emphasise the relationship between theory to practice, Organisational Change: Development and Transformation 6e provides 10
local and international case studies and a suite of online cases supported by a case matrix. Case studies, exercises and
support material present the challenges of change management in a real-life manner - examining issues from a variety of
viewpoints.Change is a constant in today's organizations. Leaders, managers, and employees at all levels must understand both
how to implement planned changed and effectively handle unexpected change. The Fifth Edition of the Organization Change:
Theory and Practice provides an eye-opening exploration into the nature of change by presenting the latest evidence-based
research to discuss a range of theories, models, and perspectives on organization change. Bestselling author, W. Warner
Burke, skillfully connects theory to practice with modern cases of effective and ineffective organization change, recent
examples of transformational leadership and planned and revolutionary change, and best practices to successfully influence
change. This fully-updated new edition also includes a new chapter on healthcare and government organizations, offering
practical applications for non-profit organizations.Organization Development and Transformation is a paperback collection of
46 readings that focuses on how people function with and within organizations, and how to make the working relationship
function best. This edition includes coverage of classic OD articles, coverage of topics such as self-directed teams, centers
of excellence, and learning organizationsThe literature on Change Management works from the premise that management possesses
the power to achieve change and this is evident in that resistance is little more than a footnote in most textbooks. This
assumption sits uneasily, however, with the high failure rate of Change Management interventions. This book seeks to explain
this paradox by providing a critical ‘relational’ approach towards Change Management. What would a book on Change Management
look like that takes resistance seriously? This book attempts precisely this by exploring how resistance is as much a part of
change as the strategies of those that seek to enact it. The findings are drawn from a qualitative study of organizational
transformation in a Local Government Authority in the UK. Its detailed empirical insights enable readers to explore
organizational change from many different perspectives considering issues such as the strategic use of metaphor and countermetaphors; management and employee resistance; organizational politics and cynicism. It will be of interest to researchers,
academics, and students interested in change management, organizational studies, human resource management, and critical
management studies.This second volume in the Contemporary Trends in Organization Development and Change Series addresses one
of the most complex and important issues for management and organization development today -- how to plan for and create an
organization capable of not only competing but excelling in an almost impossibly turbulent and uncertain environment. The
book brings together a series of articles by practitioner-scholars. Those authors who have the responsibility for helping
their organization create the future, and who also have the responsibility of helping us conceptually understand the process
of strategic OD. In this book, you can sense the value of both of these voices – the practitioner and the scholar. These
authors include organization development executives from global Fortune 500 organizations, major community service
organizations, major academic contributors to the field, and OD practitioners from major consulting firms. Each author makes
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a unique contribution by providing strategies for planning the future, implementing change, and creating organizational
capabilities for sustained success. New and current models for strategic organization development and candid discussions of
issues, difficulties, and ways of coping with unanticipated events are provided. This book is dedicated to contributing to a
better understanding and sharing of how major corporations, community service organizations, and OD consultants are
experiencing and working with one of the most important organizational problems of today – how to manage change for
success.Praise for Reinventing Organization Development "A hard hitting yet hopeful look at a field concerned with renewal
that is in need of renewal itself. This book is full of intelligent questions, provocative appraisals, and prescriptions for
action that they serve." -Rosabeth Moss Kanter, chaired professor, Harvard Business School; author, Confidence: How?Winning
Streaks and Losing Streaks Begin and End "Wise, invaluable advice that the field and its practitioners should heed if the
field of OD is to take its rightful place as an applied behavioral science that can make a difference in the economic and
human affairs of organizations." -Michael Beer, professor emeritus, Harvard Business School; chairman, Center for
Organizational Fitness "Few disciplines in decline have subjected themselves to so profound a self-evaluation. It should lead
?to a rejuvenation of the field. Whether or not it does, there is a great deal to learn here about organizations and relevant
professional practice." -Russell Ackoff, professor emeritus, Wharton School, University of Pennsylvania "Two of the leaders
of the field of OD have collaborated to present us with a compelling and controversial state of the art." -Len Schlesinger,
vice chairman and chief operating officer, Limited Brands "The book challenges OD consultants to think broadly about their
organizational roles and to assert their rightful place in organizations." -Jean M. Bartunek, Robert A. and Evelyn J. Ferris
Chair Professor of Organization Studies, Boston CollegeChange management and organizational development is unthinkable
without people. Human beings form its core as both subjects and objects of change. This volume attempts to cut through to the
core of change management, to the people that stand at its heart and focuses on their intrinsic role in change management and
organizational development. Topics covered in this volume encompass the human element within organizational change, how this
impacts roles, dynamics of team interaction and affects the workplace in teaching and learning settings. It also addresses
resistance to institutional and organizational change and the central role that agile management plays in this
process.Organization Design looks at how you need to change the ways your organization does things in order to increase
productivity, performance, and profit. Providing the knowledge and method to handle the kind of recurring organisational
change that all businesses face, those which do not involve transforming the entire enterprise but which necessitate
significant change at the business unit, divisional, functional, facility or local levels. The problem lies in knowing what
needs to change and how to change it. Taking the organisation as a designed system, it describes four major elements of
organizations: the work - the basic tasks to be done by the organisation and its parts, the people - characteristics of
individuals in the organization, formal organization - structures eg the organisation hierarchy, processes, and methods that
are formally created to get individuals to perform tasks, informal organization - emerging arrangements including variations
to the norm, processes, and relationships, commonly described as the culture or 'the way we do things round here'. The way
these four elements relate, combine and interact affects productivity, performance and profit. Most books on this subject
target a wide management audience rather than HR, this is specifically written for HR practitioners and line managers working
together to achieve the goal. It clarifies why and how organisations need to be in a state of readiness to design or redesign
and emphasises that people as well as business processes must be part of design considerations.Managing Change in
Organizations: A Practice Guide is unique in that it integrates two traditionally disparate world views on managing change:
organizational development/human resources and portfolio/program/project management. By bringing these together,
professionals from both worlds can use project management approaches to effectively create and manage change. This practice
guide begins by providing the reader with a framework for creating organizational agility and judging change readiness.In
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this important book, successful organizations—including well-known companies such as Agilent Technologies, Corning, GE
Capital, Hewlett Packard, Honeywell Aerospace, Lockheed Martin, MIT, Motorola, and Praxair—share their most effective
approaches, tools, and specific methods for leadership development and organizational change. These exemplary organizations
serve as models for leadership development and organizational change because they Commit to organizational objectives and
culture Transform behaviors, cultures, and perceptions Implement competency or organization effectiveness models Exhibit
strong top management leadership support and passionThis work addresses the human and social dynamics of change on
organization members. The effects of such changes ultimately influence the success or failure of the organization's change
initiatives. Rather than focus on the "process" or "technology" of change, as many previous works have done, the premise of
this work is to address the human dynamics that are crucial for any change initiative to be effective. In essence, Jackson
emphasizes that people do indeed come first for any plan involving organizational change. Other important factors addressed
in Organizational Development include: considering the entire organization and understanding that each change affects the
entity as a whole; recognizing organizational learning as a key to inspiring members to learn together; and the development
of a cadre of leaders who are willing to take the organization forward as opposed to solitary leadership. This work is ideal
for students or practitioners of Organization Development (OD), and provides methods and practices that focus on improving
the effectiveness of organizations.The book focuses on change and development as organizational phenomena. The entire text is
divided into 5 sections viz., Understanding Organizational Processes and Change, Management of Change, Nature of
Organizational Development, OD Interventions and Strategies, and Contemporary Issues in OD, as the concluding part. With a
strong conceptual foundation, the book takes the readers through the entire processes and stages of change as seen and
experienced worldwide. The main strength of the book lies in its exhaustive treatment to a wide array of topics along with
various exhibits on change management in Indian and global organizations. The role of leadership, organizational culture and
technology as integral parts of any change initiative are dealt with in detail. Later part of the book covers various OD
models and tools, change management strategies and contemporary issues such as diversity management. The language is simple
and enhances learning for the reader with various snapshots of different stages/levels of change and OD at organizations
worldwide. The book is aimed at MBA students who specialize in HR and Strategy areas. Industry practitioners and change
consultants will also benefit greatly with the title.To effectively adapt and thrive in today’s business world, organizations
need to implement effective organizational development (OD) interventions to improve performance and effectiveness at the
individual, group, and organizational levels. OD interventions involve people, trust, support, shared power, conflict
resolution, and stakeholders’ participation, just to name a few. OD interventions usually have broader scope and can affect
the whole organization. OD practitioners or change agents must have a solid understanding of different OD interventions to
select the most appropriate one to fulfill the client’s needs. There is limited precise information or research about how to
design OD interventions or how they can be expected to interact with organizational conditions to achieve specific results.
This book offers OD practitioners and change agents a step-by-step approach to implementing OD interventions and includes
example cases, practical tools, and guidelines for different OD interventions. It is noteworthy that roughly 65% of
organizational change projects fail. One reason for the failure is that the changes are not effectively implemented, and this
book focuses on how to successfully implement organizational changes. Designed for use by OD practitioners, management, and
human resources professionals, this book provides readers with OD basic principles, practices, and skills by featuring
illustrative case studies and useful tools. This book shows how OD professionals can actually get work done and what the stepby-step OD effort should be. This book looks at how to choose and implement a range of interventions at different levels.
Unlike other books currently available on the market, this book goes beyond individual, group, and organizational levels of
OD interventions, and addresses broader OD intervention efforts at industry and community levels, too. Essentially, this book
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provides a practical guide for OD interventions. Each chapter provides practical information about general OD interventions,
supplies best practice examples and case studies, summarizes the results of best practices, provides at least one case
scenario, and offers at least one relevant tool for practitioners.Written specifically as a core textbook for management
students, this book is an essential companion in today’s rapidly changing globalized business setting. A must-have title for
all business and management students, this textbook offers a comprehensive account of the theory, practice and research
related to change management and organizational development. Drawing upon and integrating current theories and practices, the
book provides a pragmatic insight into all aspects of organizational change and development. Focussing especially on issues
related to India, the author evaluates the key concerns underlying the dynamics of change and implements a framework to
maximize value-based development in any organization. An engaging, jargon-free and practical text, Change Management and
Organizational Development will also be an extremely useful resource for corporate managers, trainers and practitioners. Key
Features: · Includes subjects affecting growth of an organization such as Mergers and Acquisitions, Quality Management,
Performance Management and Organizational Health Survey. · All complex topics and concepts have been supplemented with
abundance of figures, tables, industry examples and flow charts to ensure clarity and better understanding. · Covers recent
literature and future trends in change management and organization developmentOffers advice on how to lead an organization
into change, including establishing a sense of urgency, developing a vision and strategy, and generating short-term
wins.Written jointly by practitioners and academics, the book provides the theoretical underpinnings behind organizational
development and practical insights based on real case studies. The first section of the book brings together a review of
current thinking in 2003. The middle section comprises a diverse selection of case histories which examine the role of the
change agent, both in successes and failures. The final section of the book draws things together by highlighting where
generalized insights appear to have emerged from the practice of the contributors, and gives some pointers for moving
practice forward into the 21st century. Throughout, the benefit of reflective practice is encouraged and the commentary
accompanying each case history demonstrates what can be learned from this. The main aim of the text is to help readers to
appreciate more fully the complexities of bringing about organizational change and development, not least the cultural
factors in the change process, and the value of using theory and rigorous internal research in a very conscious and focused
way to inform, shape and measure their own change agency practice. public sector.In his first complete text on the ADKAR
model, Jeff Hiatt explains the origin of the model and explores what drives each building block of ADKAR. Learn how to build
awareness, create desire, develop knowledge, foster ability and reinforce changes in your organization. The ADKAR Model is
changing how we think about managing the people side of change, and provides a powerful foundation to help you succeed at
change.After more than 14 years of research with corporate change, the ADKAR model has emerged as a holistic approach that
brings together the collection of change management work into a simple, results oriented model. This model ties together all
aspects of change management including readiness assessments, sponsorship, communications, coaching, training and resistance
management. All of these activities are placed into a framework that is oriented on the required phases for realizing change
with individuals and the organization.The ADKAR perspective can help you develop a new lens through which to observe and
influence change. You may be working for change in your public school system or in a small city council. You may be
sponsoring change in your department at work. You may be observing large changes that are being attempted at the highest
levels of government or you may be leading an enterprise-wide change initiative. The perspective enabled by the ADKAR model
allows you to view change in a new way. You can begin to see the barrier points and understand the levers that can move your
changes forward. ADKAR allows you to understand why some changes succeed while others fail. Most importantly, ADKAR can help
your changes be a success. Based on research with more than 900 companies from 59 countries, ADKAR is a simple and holistic
way to manage change.The NTL Handbook of Organization Development and Change is an essential tool for both practitioners and
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students who want to know how to effectively bring about meaningful and sustainable change in organizations. Featuring
contributions from leading practitioners, academics, and scholars in the field, each chapter comprehensively explores a key
aspect of organization development including core theories and methods, OD in the international and world setting, practical
applications, the future of OD, and many others. Co-published with the NTL Institute, a long-time leader and champion for the
field, The NTL Handbook of Organization Development and Change boasts an extensive range of knowledge, experience, and
methods integrated by a philosophical system that underscores the vital mission of OD as well as provides expert guidance in
the art and science of making organizational development and change work.Organization development practitioners have, for
over half a century, engaged with organizations to help them grow and thrive. The artful application of Organization
Development (OD) has helped business leaders articulate vision, rethink business processes, create more fluid organization
structures and better utilize people's talents. While business leaders and OD practitioners intuitively believe that OD
provides valuable results, rigorous measurement of the value delivered has long eluded many OD practitioners. 'Bottom-Line
Organization Development' provides powerful tools to capture and measure the financial return on investment (ROI) of OD
projects to the business. Given the increasing competition for budget and resources within organizations and the requirements
of demonstrating tangible results, the need for such OD measurement tools is very high. But in addition to proving the value
of OD projects, integrating evaluation into the change management process itself can actually increase the value of the
change initiative because it opens up new ways of capturing and increasing the value of change initiatives. In other words,
there is an ROI to ROI. Merrill Anderson calls this new way of approaching OD "strategic change valuation." The book explains
the five steps in the OD value process - diagnosis, design, deployment, evaluation and reflection. In addition, three case
studies take readers through the process of applying bottom-line OD to three types of popular strategic change initiatives:
executive coaching, organization capability, and knowledge management. Readers will gain a holistic perspective of how to
make the seemingly intangible benefits of these initiatives tangible.Learn from experts at the world's top organizations!
Best Practices in Organization Development and Change is a state-of-the-art resource that presents the most important ideas
and effective strategies from experts and top companies in the field. Comprehensive in scope, the book addresses the five
most important organization development or human resource development (OD/HRD) topics--organization development and change,
leadership development, recruitment and retention, performance management, and coaching and mentoring--and offers a practical
framework for design, implementation, and evaluation. It includes best-practice case studies from seventeen leading
organizations that have achieved their change objectives. The case studies will help you: Analyze the need for the specific
OD/HRD initiative Build a solid business case for OD/HRD Identify the audience for the initiative Design an effective OD/HRD
initiative Implement a successful design of the initiative Evaluate the effectiveness of the initiative You'll benefit from
expertise at trend-setting companies such as: Kraft Foods Smithkline Beecham Westinghouse Sun Microsystems . . . and many
more! "An extremely important volume with useful contextual perspectives plus vivid and important case studies of companies
that know what they're doing to lead change." —Warren Bennis, author, On Becoming a Leader and Organizing GeniusCompletely
revised, this new edition of the classic book offers contributions from experts in the field (Warner Burke, David Campbell,
Chris Worley, David Jamieson, Kim Cameron, Michael Beer, Edgar Schein, Gibb Dyer, and Margaret Wheatley) and provides a road
map through each episode of change facilitation. This updated edition features new chapters on positive change, leadership
transformation, sustainability, and globalization. In addition, it includes exhibits, activities, instruments, and case
studies, supplemental materials on accompanying Website. This resource is written for OD practitioners, consultants, and
scholars.Appreciative Inquiry (AI) is a widely recognised process for engaging people in organizational development and
change management. Based on conversational practice, it is a particular way of asking questions, fostering relationships and
increasing an organization's capacity for collaboration and change. It focuses on building organizations around what works,
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rather than trying to fix what doesn't, and acknowledges the contribution of individuals in increasing trust and
organizational alignment and effectiveness. Appreciative Inquiry for Change Management studies AI in depth, identifying what
makes it work and how to implement it to improve performance within the business. Appreciative Inquiry for Change Management
explains the skills, perspectives and approaches needed for successful AI, and demonstrates how a practical conversational
approach can be applied to organizational challenges in times of change. Case studies from organizations that have already
integrated AI into their change management practice, including Nokia and BP, reveal why the processes are valuable and how to
promote, create and generate such conversations in other organizations. Written in jargon-free language, this second edition
now includes chapters on how positive psychology can enhance appreciative practice and appreciative coaching, making it an
essential resource for anyone looking to implement AI in their organization."This book contains the latest research on
evidence-based initiatives for organizational change and development. It contains a better understanding of 'what can work
best' for bringing about effective and beneficial organizational change and development, and the value of using "best
evidence" to inform, shape or critically evaluate organizational change and development"--This book focuses on human
behavioural processes and describes them from an interdisciplinary perspective. It introduces readers to the main theories
and approaches in the field of organisational development and change (ODC), and discusses their relevance and purpose with a
clear focus on improving how readers perceive and handle change. The book is tailor-made for business students without any
background in the humanities, helping them to conceptualise organisational development and change, and to practically
organise interventions to increase organisational effectiveness. The book’s goal is to help future managers and consultants
recognise and handle the ‘full situation’, which includes purposes, people and relationships. Furthermore, it elaborates on
those theories and instruments that can deliver real benefits to real people working in real fuzzy and complex circumstances,
and includes several practical cases focusing on the role of the interventionist.Change Management: the people side of change
is an introduction to change management for managers and executives. Project leaders and consultants can use this new book
with their organizations and clients to introduce change management to front-line managers and top-level executives involved
in change. Specifically, managers and executives will understand the broader perspective around change management and
understand their role in the process.Written by Jeff Hiatt and Tim Creasey, the editors of the Change Management Learning
Center, this book takes 7 years of research with more than 1000 companies, white papers and change management models, and
combines this knowledge into an easy-to-read guide for managing change. Multiple case studies and examples make this book a
quick-read for managers and executives that need a basic understanding of change management.Market-leading ORGANIZATION
DEVELOPMENT AND CHANGE, 10th Edition blends rigor and relevance in a comprehensive and clear presentation. The authors work
from a strong theoretical foundation to describe, in practical terms, how behavioral science knowledge can be used to develop
organizational strategies, structures, and processes. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.This book offers a fresh perspective on
organizational development and change theory and practice. Building on their recent work in quantum storytelling theory and
complexity theory, Henderson and Boje consider the implications of fractal patterns in human behavior with a view toward
ethics in organization development for the modern world. Building on Gilles Deleuze and Felix Guattari’s (1987) ontology of
multiple moving and intersecting fractal processes, the authors offer readers an understanding of how managing and organizing
can be adapted to cope with the turbulence and complexity of different organizational situations and environments. They
advocate a sustainable, co-creative brand of agency and introduce appropriate, simple tools to support organizational
development practitioners. This book offers theory and research methods to management and organization scholars, along with
praxis advice to practicing managers.Market-leading ORGANIZATION DEVELOPMENT AND CHANGE, 10th Edition blends rigor and
relevance in a comprehensive and clear presentation. The authors work from a strong theoretical foundation to describe, in
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practical terms, how behavioral science knowledge can be used to develop organizational strategies, structures, and
processes. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.Organization Development: Strategies for Changing Environments, Second Edition, aims to help managers of
the future successfully plan for and manage changes in the workplace. The book teaches students how to conceptualize and
implement planned interventions to increase organizational effectiveness. Building on the success of the previous edition,
Smither, Houston, and McIntire maintain the foundational and historical organization development content while incorporating
a number of key changes: new material on change management, globalization, diversity, sustainability, ethics, talent
management, and emotional intelligence; a greater emphasis on the practical application of the theory; new case studies
focusing on current business dilemmas that align with the chapter objectives. This edition brings this classic book into the
21st century, making it a valuable resource for students of organizational development, organizational behavior, change
management, and leadership.Get on the cutting edge of organization development Practicing Organization Development: Leading
Transformation and Change, Fourth Edition is your newly revised guide to successful organization development. This edition
has been updated to explore the cutting edge of change management, leadership development, organizational transformation, and
society benefit. These concepts are explored through emerging and increasingly accepted strengths-based approaches such as:
appreciative inquiry, emotionally and socially intelligent leadership, positive organization development, and sustainable
enterprises. This edition offers both theoretical concepts and guides to practical applications, providing you with the
knowledge, techniques, and tools to put organizational development to effective use in the workplace. Organization
development is an evolving field focused on understanding and positively impacting the human system processes of groups,
teams, organizations, and individual leaders. Thorough organization development results in increased effectiveness, improved
health, and overall success. This book shows how to attain positive change by: identifying contemporary themes in
organization development, executing organization development approaches, as well as elevating and extending research agenda.
This book also illustrates how to influence organizational stakeholders, and how to use this influence to enact key
organization development practices. This new edition is enhanced by: Updated chapter-by-chapter lesson plans, sample syllabi,
and workshop agendas Revised sample exercises, a test bank, and additional case studies Expanded online appendices that cover
regional organization development concepts from around the globe, as well as overviews of additional special issues
Organization development is quickly becoming an important aspect of MBA curricula. Practicing Organization Development:
Leading Transformation and Change, Fourth Edition gives graduate and doctorate program participants a comprehensive overview
of organization development, the resources to learn the field, and the tools to apply their knowledge.
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